
Mr Phillip Weickhardt 
Inquiry into Waste Generation and Resource Efficiency in Australia 
Productivity Commission 
LB2, Collins Street East 
MELBOURNE  VIC  8003 
 
Dear Commissioner Weickhardt, 
 
As a concerned member of society – re the problems of waste- I would like to see more 
done by the manufacturers to 

i) reduce the waste of packaging and we need 
ii) to make them accountable for the future disposal of the products.  

 
This is an ever growing problem and I don’t feel we are getting anywhere. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Christine O’Neill 
 


